

EMIRATES FUTURE INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY CIRCULAR TO ALL PARENTS

JOY OF GIVING

EFIA/ CIR-69/2024-25

Date - 24/02/2025



Dear Parent,

Ramadan is not just about fasting; it is about feeding the soul, strengthening the faith, and sharing kindness with others. As part of EFIA's community drive and instilling the value of sharing and giving in our students, we are organizing "Joy of Giving" at school on 26th & 28th February 2025.

We invite parents/students to contribute generously for the drive. The details of the contribution will be informed through google classroom/Whats-app.

Seeking your wholehearted support in making this initiative a successful one.

"Let the spirit of Ramadan light a thousand smiles"

Saji Oommen Principal